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7th March – World Book Day
15th March – School closed (Staff Training Day)
29th March – Secret Shop am and pm 
                       Mothers’ Day Assembly 2:15pm
12th April – Easter Egg/ Bonnet competition 
                   and School closes for Easter

Other Information
PE is on Wednesdays and Fridays. Please ensure your child has suitable PE kit for both indoors and outdoors. Eg. tracksuit top and bottoms and pumps. suitable for use outside. 

In Topic:-
We will be continuing our topic about natural disasters. We will be finding out more about volcanoes – we will even be making our own volcanoes! We will also be finding out about the effects on people, why they are such disasters – to people, property and the environment. We will be ending the topic with our own ‘natural disaster’, where the children will have to sort out various scenarios; hopefully this should be very exciting!

Homework
Thank you for your help with homework tasks. Please remember that all the homework tasks and revision work before the SATs - held week beginning 13th May, will be hugely valuable and will help your child be confident when approaching the exams. 
If you have access to the Internet, please encourage your child to use the Maths Whizz website which will further enhance their mathematical skills.

How to Help
· Encourage your child to learn and practice times tables.
· Encourage your child to do some reading at home.
· Help your child, if required, with any homework and help them to learn their weekly spellings.

In Science we will be learning about:
Linked to our volcano topic, we will find out about:
· Changes of state
· Reversible/ Irreversible changes
· Rocks and soils.

In English we will be studying:
· Narrative writing: identifying the key features of different types of narrative texts, e.g. characters, settings and how stories are structured. 
· Formal and explanation writing: reading and understanding examples of official language and its characteristic features. 
· Spelling and grammar work continues as normal.
Plus, a key focus these next few weeks will be SATs preparation work for the tests in May.
In Maths we will be learning about:
· problem solving,
· fractions, decimals and percentages,
· coordinates and reflections,
· applying mathematical skills to new situations.
Arithmetic skills are a key area and will continue to be developed; the children are making good progress in this area!
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